SEPTEMBER 2022

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 6TH
CAUTION:   DAMAGED WALL - PARKING SPACE CLOSED

We have been notified that the side wall of garage number 23 appears to have been significantly damaged.  As a result, the wall is a potential hazard.    Please refrain from parking in the space directly outside number 24 Olivers Mill as this area is unsafe.  Please ensure that your children do not play in or around this area until further notice.  Thank you. 
From the Sevenoaks District Council website (23/8/22) "There will be no rubbish, recycling or garden waste collections following thesummer bank holiday on Monday 29August. All collections that week will take place a day later until Saturday 3 September.Please place your sacks outside by 7am and your garden waste by 6.30am."
Note: Refuse collection days are set to change this Autumn. Sevenoaks District Council (SDC) will be sending details to each affected property in the coming weeks. A reminder will be put on this site once the information has been shared with residents. 

